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Tuesday, April 27, 1999 D189 = MAY 0519

Public Service Commissioner
Aun.: Joseph Garcia
Chairman of Commissioners
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0876

Dear Public Service Commissioner,
Subject: Alternative Local Exchange Company Regulatory Assessment Fee Retumn

We receive the form for the Alternative Local Exchange Fee. The form was overlooked we apologized for
the oversight, and we are sending the offer of $100,00 for a settlemen? for the fee of 1997, docket #
981967-TX.

You can assure that the incident mentioned above wont happen again. As an evidence of assurance please
take a look at our 1998 fees, and you will see that it was paid on time. Once again we apologize for the
oversight.

Your prompt attention is appreciated, thank you for your understanding.

Bryan Thompsorv
Sincerely yours,

Bryvan Thompson
President

Met Communications
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PO Box 271689 Tampa, FL. 33618-1689 (813) 265-3663
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